

Lawson, Gary <glawson@khsaa.org>

Fwd: Title IX report

1 message

Exhibit # 010

Bilberry, Darren <dbilberry@khsaa.org>
To: Gary Lawson <glawson@khsaa.org>

Thu, Jun 22, 2017 at 12:24 PM

----- Forwarded message -

From: Bilberry, Darren <dbilberry@khsaa.org>

Date: Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 1:43 PM

Subject: Re: Title IX report

To: "Weiter, Gary J" <gary.weiter@jefferson.kyschools.us>

No problem. Thanks!

On Tue, Jun 6, 2017 at 2:13 PM, Weiter, Gary J <gary.weiter@jefferson.kyschools.us> wrote:

- Mr. Bilberry I failed to report on my T-3 form on the Title IX report about the updated interest of swimming at our school.
- For the past 2 years I have a meeting at the beginning of each year to find out how many students are interested in swimming for the new school year.
- In 2015-16 we had 3 interested, all males, but later 2 lost interest when the season approached.
- This year we had a total of 2, again both males and again only 1 remained interested later.
- I will try again at the beginning of the next school year with the survey report that is included with next year's Title IX report.
- I am sorry if this caused any inconvenience.



Darren Bilberry Assistant Commissioner Kentucky High School Athletic Association Telephone- 859-299-5472